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Chatham County Police Investigating After Body Found 
 
Chatham County, GA (July 13, 2020) –  The Chatham County Police Department is investigating 

after a body was found in a wooded area this morning. 

The body was discovered around 8:30 a.m. by a landscaping crew in a wooded area behind two 

businesses in the 5900 block of Ogeechee Road. Detectives say the body appears to have been 

there for some time. The preliminary investigation indicates that the deceased is a white male, 

and it has not been determined whether foul play is involved. An autopsy will be conducted to 

gather more information. 

Anyone with information is encouraged to call Chatham County Police at 912-652-6920. 
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